
   

  
     

   

           
 

 
 
From: Lori Blunt   
Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2021 2:08 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comment for EL21-011 BH Energy Cogeneration Tariff 
 
Having just read an article on this proposal, and the proposal,  and watching an unrelated article on SDPB 
where they interviewed Hunter Lovins of Natural Capitalism Resources. I oppose the passage of EL21-
011.   This hurts small businesses in South Dakota and makes companies like BHE (the only electrical company 
in my area) a protected monopoly in this area of South Dakota.   I feel this is bad for everyone involved, except 
of course, BHE, who wants to eliminate all competition.    The PUC must protect South Dakota residents from 
this kind of corruption. 
 
Lori L. Blunt 

 
STURGIS, SD 57785 

 




